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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thanks to everyone who has sent condolences, prayers and messages of love 
to Mrs Maria Ejimofor and family on the very sad death of their beloved son 
David. We are all, still rocked by his loss. 

Please find attached our new Religious Education Update. A huge thanks you 
to all who joined us in our recent Golden Anniversary celebrations of 
Monsignor Joseph’s Ordination. 

On Thursday 29th and Friday 30th June, we will welcome Jackie Phillips and 
Sheelagh McCool to our school. They will be conducting an inspection on 
behalf of the Catholic Schools Inspectorate. As a school community, we are 
very proud of the learning and teaching that goes on in Saint Joseph’s Infant 
School. Please could you take 5 minutes to click on link and complete this 
form.  

https://forms.office.com/e/05qn9wZxeZ 

Please could you make a special effort for children to arrive on time on both 

Thursday and Friday. Whole school will be going to Mass on Thursday to 

celebrate the Feast of St Peter and Paul at 9:30. You are very welcome to join 

us. 

Best wishes, 

Ms Beaumont 
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